
I Mackillop Street
PARAP NT 0820

30th March 2010

Department of Resources
GPO Box 3000
DARWIN NT 0801

Attention: Mining Registrar

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Annual Report on
MLC 508
MLC 17
MLC 555

There is currently no mining activity undergoing on these leases but we are continually
seeking partners for joint ventures,

Yours fa' fully

On behalf of Suzanne Carter, Gowan Carter, Pamela Carter, John Carter, Alexander Cook
and Jennifer Cook


